Women Veterans of New Mexico
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WVNM Mission Statement

A forum committed to serving she who served, through education and
advocacy. An advocate for the rights, issues, and benefits of women veterans.

Women Veterans of New Mexico

Out Supporting Women Veterans

Honor Flight of Northern New Mexico
Guardian WVofNM Board Member
- Jan -

Women Veterans of New Mexico (WVNM) member Susan Jennings-Schwinn
recently enjoyed a special trip to Washington, DC as a guest of Honor Flight of
Northern New Mexico. As a Vietnam Era veteran, she was one of thirty one
veterans on the whirlwind trip June 19-21, to visit the DC-area memorials
commemorating the veterans’ service and sacrifice to our country. Stops along
the Washington Mall included the World War Il Memorial and Vietnam Veterans
Memorial; stops across the Potomac in Arlington, VA included viewing the
changing of the guard at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier, as well as visits to
the newer Air Force Memorial and National 9/11 Pentagon Memorial.




Undoubtedly, a trip highlight for Susan was the visit to the Vietham Women’s
Memorial, surpassed only by her formal induction as a member of the Military
Women’s Memorial. The welcome home event at Albuquerque’s Sunport was a
great finale to the trip. Be sure to ask Susan about her Honor Flight next time
you see her.

For more information about Honor Flight of Northern New Mexico and its
national network, be sure to visit their website at honorflightnorthernnm.org.
There are links there to apply for your own Honor Flight, as well as information

on how you can assist financially or as a Guardian. WVNM board member Jan
Jourdain was Susan’s Guardian on the 2024 trip and can provide more
information about Honor Flight.



http://honorflightnorthernnm.org/
https://www.honorflightnorthernnm.org/

SHOUT OUT TO OUR SERVICE SUPPORT TEAM




The Service Support Team assisted a client who recently moved into a new
apartment with no furniture. Within 24 hours, the team was able to secure
donations to completely fill her apartment. with not only furniture but household
goods as well. With the assistance of the Veteran Integration Center, the
furniture was picked up and delivered in the same week. The client was
extremely thankful.
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Welcome VA Babies and Their Parents!

Women Veterans of New Mexico helping out at the Veteran Administration &
New Mexico Department of Veterans Services Baby Shower for expecting
Veterans!! Shout out to welcome the new babies!!
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New Mexico Department of Veterans Services
2024 Woman Veteran Conference

Our Women Veterans of New Mexico were in full force on Saturday June 8th.
This year our conference was hosted at the Sheraton Uptown in Albuquerque,
NM. Our Vice-President, Sara Breckenridge-Sproat served as our Master of
Ceremonies and she did a superb job keeping us on task and time. THANK
YOU CHIEF. You are awesome !!

This year's conference was attended by over 150 women veterans from all over
the state. We had the opportunity to visit several displays that offered
information on VA benefits, insurance, college and volunteer opportunities in our
communities. Throughout the day, we had wonderful speakers who are
passionate about what they do for our Veterans. We also got to see Liz,
WVofNM President, do push-ups with the Department of Veterans Secretary, BG
Jameson Herrera. For those that could not attend, we strongly encourage
everyone to register early. This is a popular event and we look forward to what's
in store for us next year.
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Governor's Veteran Advisory Council
Attended by WVofNM's Board Member




On June 26, 2024, VFW Post 6917, Las Cruces hosted the Governor’s
Veteran Advisory Council (GVAC). In attendance was Jamison Herrera,
Cabinet Secretary, Department of Veteran’s Services. In Director Herrera’s
opening remarks, he made it very clear that he owed no allegiance to any
political party and his main goal was to try to improve on, and if possible
increase Veteran benefits.

The GVAC gave updates on various programs and projects that they were
working on. Their focus was on increasing services to Veterans. One service
they felt needed to be increased was availability of Social Workers in the
Veterans Administration's Community Based Outpatient Care (VA CBOC) clinics.
Another area is the generation gap being felt in almost all Service Organizations
in the State.

Robin Wilson, Director of Field Services spoke on the need to increase trained
Field Service Officers. She also spoke on an obtaining a van, staffed by 2 Field
Officers to travel to rural areas to assist Veterans who cannot easily get into
larger communities for services.

Another area discussed was the low number of men and women wanting to join
the military, Active Duty, Reserves and National Guard. One suggestion by a
Council member was for Veterans to participate in the JROTC as mentors.
There was a lively question and answer period which started off with “why was
there no Southern New Mexico representative on the GVAC?” Secretary
Herrera said, the Council was set before he was appointed. If he had his way

there would be a rep from each county but he has been told that is not possible.

He did say there would be a Southern New Mexico rep soon.
In his closing remarks Secretary Herrera said that the turn out here in Las
Cruces was the largest of any of the traveling Council meetings.




veterans Business
Outreach Centers

Mark your Calendars

3rd Quarter 2024 - Membership Meeting:



Date: Saturday, July 20th 2024

Membership Meeting Starts at: 10:00 am

Place: Paws and Stripes - 617 Truman St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
***Note: Board Members please show up at 9:00 am for meeting set up.***

Guest Speaker
Irvine "Mia" Pasquier, MS, LCPC
VetSuccess on Campus Counselor
Vocational Rehabilitation Counselor
Mia covers all of New Mexico and assists women veterans with their many
challenges. Come out to the July meeting and meet Mia!

We will also be voting on our new updated Bylaws!




ATTENTION RETIRED MILITARY MEMBERS:
Beginning in 2026, the old-style, blue ID cards
will no longer be accepted, regardless of the
printed expiration date. In order to maintain
base access, please visit your nearest DEERS/
ID card office to obtain a new ID. If you're
unable to make it to a military installation, you
can also request a new card through the
RAPIDS ID Card Office Online:
https://idco.dmdc.osd.mil/idco/

UPDATE: This policy applies to ID cards of all
colors (except the new white ones). They
should all be updated in order to maintain base
access.

#RetiredMilitary #veteransbenefits #kchawgs

Volunteer Opportunities

New Mexico Veterans' Memorial

Year 2024

Volunteers (2) for Veteran's Memorial in Albuquerque on Sundays:




Interested volunteers can email Gloria at gloria09876523@gmail.com

NM Veterans Memorial
1100 Louisiana Blvd SE, ABQ
3rd Sunday of each Month ... 0900 - 1200

She Ain't Heavy She's My Sister

Veteran Organizations who assist all Veterans:

Paws and Stripes - 617 Truman St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110 -
pawsandstripes.org / 505-999-1201

Programs for Veterans struggling with PTSD, TBI, Sexual Assault and/or Mental
Health Issues. Workshops for building Veterans self esteem and more. All
programs are free for Veterans and their families. All you need is your DD-214 to
receive services. See their website: pawsandstripes.org

Qualified Listeners Corp.

Listening is the most important thing one human being can do for another.
Most people are not broken, they do not need therapy, they may just need
someone to talk to. Someone who will listen and not judge, someone who can
relate to their experiences. We are Qualified Listeners!

We talk on the phone or video chat with you. Our listening Program is
confidential and non-judgmental.

Veterans, Spouses of Veterans, Children of Veterans, Parents & Grandparents
of Veterans

We inform Veterans and family members of the many resources available to
them

We have expanded to New Mexico

If you would like to connect to a Qualified Listener, call at 720-600-0860.

If you are interested in volunteering and becoming a Qualified Listener because
we know Vets talk to Vets please contact us at 720-600-0860 or at our website:
https://qualifiedlisteners.org

Healing America's Heroes

Healing America's Heroes (HAH) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit that helps reconnect
veterans, first responders, and their families to their inherent state of health and
vitality through a balance of privacy and therapeutic excellence at no cost to



mailto:gloria09876523@gmail.com
https://www.pawsandstripes.org/
https://qualifiedlisteners.org/

them. Our instructors are experts in horsemanship, fly tying and fly fishing.
They are located at 115 Ft. Stanton Rd, Fort Stanton, New Mexico

If you are interested in volunteering contact Bernie Davila: 575-386-9949
See their Website: http://www.healingamericasheroes.org or call Debbie Smith:
575-693-3328

Never forget if you have a DD-214 you can sign in with the Veterans

Administration! Go to: hitps://www.va.gov_
There is a wealth of information and you can sign up for Newsletters!

The DAV at 2511 Utah Street NE ABQ, NM offers a lot of services -- CHECK
THEM OUT!!



http://www.healingamericasheroes.org/
https://www.va.gov/

CLOTHING CLOSET
FREE CLOTHING FOR VETERANS FREE FOOD FOR VETERANS

U D MERT MO0

National and State Organizations
that YOU can JOIN and VOLUNTEER

with

Reserve Organization of America (ROA)

Formerly the Reserve Officer Association. The ROA represents Enlisted and
Officers in ALL Reserve components. The Reserve Components of the
United States Armed forces are named within Title 10 of the United States Code




and include: (1) the Army National Guard, (2) the Army Reserve, (3) the Navy
Reserve, (4) the Marine Corps Reserve, (5) the Air National Guard, (6) the Air
Force Reserve, and (7) the Coast Guard Reserve.

Reserve service members face the unique burdens of balancing civilian and
military commitments. Too often, the Reserve force is treated as an afterthought
in law and policy, in modernization, training, use, and funding, and in benefits.
ROA actively pursues legislation that will support the needs of our reserve
service members. The Legislative Agenda features issues ROA is currently
working on, as well as a number of the success stories where ROA has
supported our reserve service members.

Your ROA membership powers our advocacy for a strong Reserve force.
Membership also brings access to a carefully selected array of benefits that can
save money, enrich your career potential, insure your family, provide financial
services for your future, and offer great entertainment and leisure options. From
professional development to travel, ROA members can benefit from everything
ROA offers! ROA Website: https://www.roa.org

Military Officers Association (MOAA) - All Services Officers only - works with
other Enlisted organizations.

The Military Officers Association of America (MOAA) is the country's leading
organization protecting the rights of military service members and their families.
Those who belong to MOAA not only lend their voices to a greater cause, but
they also gain access to extensive benefits tailored to the needs and lifestyles of
military officers. MOAA members proudly hail from every branch of the
uniformed services. To them, we have made the same promise that they have
made to their country: Never Stop Serving.

MOAA's greatest mission is to improve the lives of those who serve and their
families, which is achieved largely through the tireless advocacy efforts taking
place in our nation's capital. MOAA's experts in Washington are there to support
legislation that benefits the military community and are equally vigilant when
fighting to stop legislation that threatens our livelihood. The larger our numbers,
the greater our voice.

Membership is open to active duty, former, retired, and National Guard and
Reserve commissioned and warrant officers of the uniformed services and their
surviving spouses. MOAA Website: https://www.moaa.org/

Veterans and Military Families Caucus - Is an organization of the Democratic
Party of New Mexico (DPNM). To join you must be a registered Democrat but if
you are an Independent or Republican you can subscribe to their Newsletter.

If you join see below:

» Benefits include the speaker series, meetings, being able to run for VMFC
office, and to vote when we send a ballot to our members. This is typically
for electing officers to VMFC. One also receives the monthly newsletter,
but membership is not required.

 The DPNM VMFC advocates on behalf of all veterans and military families
in NM to ensure they receive the benefits they've earned during military
service to our country. We also educate NM legislators on veterans issues,
endorse and support legislators who vote for legislation that benefits
veterans, and we represent all NM veterans through public testimony
during the legislative session.

e By joining the VMFC our members make our collective voice stronger.
Members are eligible to attend our guest speaker series and interact (on
Zoom) with subject-matter experts on veteran-relevant topics. Members



https://www.roa.org/
https://www.moaa.org/

are also encouraged to attend our periodic (zoom) meetings, join us when
we conduct outreach throughout the state, and provide testimony in
support of priority legislation during the legislative session. Dues are $30 a
year, but are completely voluntary and used for our outreach.

* Yes, we especially need a volunteer or two who is tech-savvy and can
assist on the Communications Committee. Other volunteers are
needed to work with our Committee for Veterans Advocacy during
the legislative session to research and write position papers on
legislation we are advocating for, attend committee meetings and
testify in support of legislation, and track legislator's votes on these
bills for our Legislative Report Card.

Their website: https://nmvetscaucus.org

Enlisted Association of the National Guard of the United States - New
Mexico National Guard Enlisted Association Auxiliary

WVofNM Board Member Gloria is the Secretary of the NM Auxiliary! Reach her
at gloria09876523@gmail.com for more information.

The Enlisted Association of the National Guard of the United States works
to improve and protect the benefits of the men and women serving in the
National Guard, and their families. The Enlisted Association of the National
Guard of the United States (EANGUS) was created in 1970 by a group of senior
NCO’s. It was formally organized / incorporated in 1972 in Jackson, Mississippi,
with the goal of increasing the voice of enlisted persons in the National Guard
on Capitol Hill for enlisted National Guard issues. Beginning withtwenty-three
states, EANGUS now represents all 54 states and territories, with a constituency
base of over 414,000, as well as thousands of retired members.

The EANGUS Auxiliary was formed in 1973 and supports the Enlisted
Association of the National Guard of the United States. Our Association has
fought for the many benefits that our National Guard Members enjoy today. Our
effectiveness depends on our members.

https://eangus.org

Stay Informed and Up to Date

Military Times - is a free independent "e" Newspaper covering everything that

is of concern to ALL military components and veterans. You can subscribe/join
them or access them without a subscription. They are a great source of
information! Website: https://www.militarytimes.com

Stars and Stripes - Stars and Stripes is a daily American military newspaper
reporting on matters concerning the members of the United States Armed
Forces and their communities, with an emphasis on those serving outside the
United States. You can subscribe or not. Website: https://www.stripes.com



https://nmvetscaucus.org/
mailto:gloria09876523@gmail.com
https://eangus.org/
https://www.militarytimes.com/
https://www.stripes.com/

Veteran's Administration Newsletter - Find out about all the resources the VA

and associate supporting agencies offer. Go to the VA website at:
https://news.va.gov/vetresources/ and get signed up for your Newsletter!

Consumer Notice - If you were stationed at Camp Lejeune, this organization

has resources to help veterans who may have been affected, they recently
created an informational page on Camp Lejeune, with information on the types
of conditions caused, how VA claims can be made, and the history of the
contamination. Website: https://consumernotice.org/environmental/camp-
lejeune/

Tickets for Veterans

Tickets for Entertainment Events

DID YOU KNOW... Vet Tix secures tickets to sporting events, concerts,
performing arts, educational and family activities across the nation. VetTixers
sign up online. Vet Tix verify their service. VetTixers request tickets to events
that interest them, then pay a small delivery fee to receive their free tickets.

If you are interested... The Vet Tix website:
https://www.vettix.org/visitor/home

Members Supporting Other Veteran
Organizations
This also spreads the word about WV of NM!!

Many of us are volunteering with other Veteran organizations. Please submit a
picture or two and a small article about what you are doing. At many of the
events that Women Veterans of New Mexico participate in your organization
might be there too. We can work together on supporting our veterans!



https://news.va.gov/vetresources/
https://consumernotice.org/environmental/camp-lejeune/
https://consumernotice.org/environmental/camp-lejeune/
https://www.vettix.org/visitor/home

Local Veteran Classes at VA Facilities throughout
New Mexico

Did you know the VA has Recreation Programs throughout New Mexico? They
produced a monthly schedule; it was too long to include. Call the Recreation
Hall: 505-265-1711 ext. 2030 to find out more.

Note from the Editor

¢ Are you volunteering with a Veteran's organization?

e Have you gone through a Veteran's program and you would like to share?

e Are you in a national Veterans organization and you want to share what
you do and invite others to join?

¢ If you answered "YES!" please submit a short, 1 or 2 paragraph, article
about what you are doing and if you have pictures submit them to
wvofnm@gmail.com In the Subject Line Put: Article for Newsletter

Women Veterans of New Mexico
WomenVeteransofNewMexico.org
WVofNM@gmail.com
(505)907-4386
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